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REPORT
The Feasibility Study was produced in order to validate the preferred way forward set
out in the Summary Strategic Outline Case (R.111/2023) for a multiple site solution for
healthcare facilities in Jersey and the Minister has requested that it be published.

The Feasibility Study is a large document, and can be found here:

New Healthcare Facilities Feasibility Study

R.112/2023


https://statesassembly.gov.je/AssemblyReports/2023/R.111-2023.pdf
https://statesassembly.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Feasibility%20Study%20Report_FINAL_BOOKMARKED%20(1)%20reduced.pdf

